
Wednesday, May 31, 2023 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week 

 

Seniors:  Please make sure to start returning your 
textbooks and Chromebook as soon as you complete your 
classes.  You must be cleared to attend all graduation 
practices.  Please do not wait until the last minute to return 
your items. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Seniors:  If you cleared all of your past charges, during 4th 
period, go to the Center Quad to pick up your In-N-Out 
ticket. 

Students:  If you are scheduled to take summer school this 
summer, make sure to hold on to your Chromebooks.  You 
will not return them until after summer school ends. 
 
If you are interested in joining Colorguard next year, there 
will be a workshop this Thursday from 3:30-4:30 at the 
Band Room.  Come by to try it out and see if Colorguard is 
for you! 
 

Hey 9th Graders:  Link Crew is hosting the Freshman Finals 
and Floats event just for you!  It’s an end-of-the-year event 
for 9th graders only on June 1st from 3:30-5:30 that includes 
tutoring sessions, brain breaks/games and floats (Rootbeer, 
Orange and Strawberry).  We will be located in front of the 
bike racks behind the Band/Choir Rooms.  Come out and get 
some help with your Biology, Math, English and Foreign 
Language classes!  We can’t wait to see you!! 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 


